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San José, July 39 2017
DM-636-2017

Dear Minister,

| would like to thank you all for the strong inputs and the interest that has been shéwn in
the drafting of.a Ministerial Outcome Document for the upcoming UN Environment
Assembly. We have considered the inputs provided by all countries, and have drafted a
first version that | hope reflects this. It was clear to me that the most important goal we
must have as Ministers of Environment is to bring people all around the world into action.
Pollution is a reality and a problem that must be tackled by aII of us together

It is therefore with great'pleasure that l share with you the Zero Draft of the Ministerial
Outcome Document of the 2017 UN Environment Assembly as planned in the roadmap |
shared with you in my last letter. Please find the document attached. '

I"hope to have insights and support throUghout the rest of the process and that by the
time we meet in the next Assembly early December we have an |nsp|r|ng document to
present to the world. :

| will be grateful to receive your inputs for this Zero Draft by 30 September 2017. Please
forward all comments to Unep. sqb@unep org... s ‘ «

Yours sincerely,

DI Edgar Gutrerrez Espeleta = .
-Minister of Envrronment and Energy Republic of Costa ‘R|ca R A
President of the UN Environment Assembly \ re Rioh S
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